
TOWN OF  
RANDOLPH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 
 

The Town of Randolph Zoning Board of Adjustment will hold a Public Hearing at 5:30 

PM on August 24, 2023 at the Randolph Town Hall, 130 Durand Road, Randolph, NH, to 

receive public comment on the following three applications for a variance:  

An application for a variance from Howard and Susan Wemyss for a special 

exception for a ground mounted solar array at 205 Randolph Hill Road, Map U3, Lot 2. 

An application for a variance from the Town of Randolph for a special exception 

for a ground mounted solar array to be placed behind the Town Office at 130 Durand 

Road, Map R11 Lot 42. 

An application for a variance from Nathaniel Adams and Kristen Neufelder for a 

special exception for a dog kennel at 56 High Acres Road, Map U1, Lot 19. 

 

    David Ruble, Chairman 
    Randolph Zoning Board of Adjustment 
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